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Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
October 02, 2001

R

The meeting came to order at 7:10 p-m. at Paul’s Restaurant

Several people rode on this beautiful autumn evening.

We welcomed our new members, Brian and Kathy.

#* My apologies to the Delta Chapter for accidentally omitting them from the list of
people who generously donated to the Burn Camp. **

OLD BUSINESS

September 16 ~

September 22 —

September 23 —

September 30 —

September 30 —

Swap meet at Future Cycle House of Speed. Trev Deeley’s did
very well and there were some good deals available.

The Iron Butt Ride was cancelled, but 3 members went on the ride
anyway, and had a great time.

Thunder in the Mountains was a success with between 350 and
450 people in attendance, in the beautiful weather. Your sensible
riding style will make this a successful and ongoing event.
BCCOM raised nearly $400.00 on the 50/50 draw.

Oyster Run — Even bigger than last year with approximately
25,000 bikes participating. It was mentioned that perhaps in the
near future this event will expand to a two day event.

Trev Deeley’s racing bike participated in the drag races.
Unfortunately, Jason red lighted, but the time trials are impressive.
Next year may be the year for the Dyna Super Glide Sport. — Good
luck Jason.
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